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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-1059  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: August 20, 2013 
 
TITLE: Motion to approve a purchase of recycled dual waste and recycling 

receptacles – Contract CNR01334 - $336,105 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a purchase for 350 recycled dual 
waste and recycling receptacles from The Prestwick Group, Inc., d/b/a Max-R, in the 
amount of $336,105 in accordance with Public Sourcing Solution Cooperative contract 
CNR01334, in conjunction with the University of Wisconsin acting as lead agency. 
 
Background 
On November 13, 2012, the City of Fort Lauderdale accepted a grant from Broward 
County Resource Recovery Board which included a $735,000 appropriation for the 
expansion of public space recycling. 
 
Parks and Recreation established a goal to increase recycling in parks and to reduce 
the number of can styles used throughout the City.  Rather than two separate 
containers that add to the footprint required, and sets that often become unpaired, a 
single round dual waste and recycling unit was chosen.  Made from 97% recycled 
plastic, the unit meets Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design (LEED) 
Certification requirements and is sustainable.  Hinged doors eliminate overhead lifting of 
the liners from the body and educational graphics provide aesthetics as well as “point of 
use” instructions.  
 
The dual waste can will replace current waste containers in the following parks:  George 
English Park, Jack Kaye Park, Carter Park, Lauderdale Manors Park, South Middle 
River Park, Mills Pond Park, Osswald Park, Croissant Park, Floyd Hull Stadium, Hortt 
Park and Riverland Park. 
 
Cans currently in these parks will be retrofitted as recycling containers and placed next 
to a matching waste container in another park until such time that new containers are 
required. 
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Pursuant to the Code of Ordinances, Section 2-181(7), Waiver of formal bid 
requirements, this purchase of recycled dual waste and recycling receptacles will be 
made utilizing Public Sourcing Solution Cooperative Contract CNR01334 to The 
Prestwick Group, Inc., d/b/a Max-R, in the amount of $336,105. 
 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact to the City. Purchase is funded through the Resource 
Recovery Board Grant. 
 
 
FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION: 

     
FY FUND 

SUB 
FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME 

SUB 
OBJ # 

SUBOBJECT 
NAME  AMOUNT  

 2013 129 01 
Misc/Federal/State/ 

County Grants GRECYC12B 
Recycle Public Space –  

Resource Recovery 3943 
Sanitation 

Carts $336,105 

 
      

TOTAL $336,105 

 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Picture of recycled dual waste container 
 

 
Prepared by:  AnnDebra Diaz, Procurement Specialist II 
  Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 

Department Director:   Phil Thornburg, Parks and Recreation 


